
NCCFF offersnon-traditionalscholarships
The Nebraska City Community

Foundation Fund is pleased toan-nounce that non-traditional schol-arships willagain be offered thisyear.
The $2,000 scholarshipsareavailable to individuals who havenot been on acontinuous courseof study since high school gradua-

tion and who wish to continuetheir education.Applications are availableat theoffices of DavidPartsch, Rowe Me-morial SafetyComplex, 1518Cen-tral Ave., or VanderVeen&Goracke, 1720S. 11thSt.Completed applications must besubmitted no later than Aug. 15.The Nebraska City Community
Foundation Fund is an affiliate ofthe Nebraska CommunityFoun-
dation.
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